FORM 305

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

All Subdivision Heads - Tulsa Division

DATE: 4-6-60

FROM:

J. R. Allen

SUBJECT:

DC-8 FLIGHT DEMONSTRATION

COPIES TO:

R. H. Hay, D-23; C. O. Bauer, D-350; V. Adair, D-300; D. K. Plank,

D-140; N. Valentine; File

The DC-8 Flight Demonstration was a tremendous success and I want to express my sincere appreciation to all the Tulsa Division people that made a contribution to the organization and handling of this program.

It was a "good show" and the 90 civic leaders, press, radio, T-V and airlines people were impressed by the airplane and our efficient handling of the program.

This type of activity improves our standing in the community and I am extremely pleased with the favorable publicity and reaction expressed by our guests.

Please convey my gratitude to the Plant Protection people, Courier Service, Transportation, Flight Line, Cafeteria and the many others who helped in making this a successful program.

J. R. Allen

General Manager - Tulsa Division